
Tiffany Strout
Harrington
LD 488
I am submitting this testimony on behalf of my constituents:
From: Shelly Church mschurch53@yahoo.com
To: Tiffany Strout tiffany.strout@yahoo.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 at 07:56:13 PM EST
Subject: LD 488
Dear Tiffany,
Yes to the LD 488 and you should be able to protect your home and property as long 
as you intend to restore your property to the original state without harm to the 
environment, and this bill will allow you to do this on sand dunes.
Sincerely, 
Michael and Shelly Church


